
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 03/2022 

Those in attendance were: Leslie Tucker, Eric Womack, Krystin Gentry, Glenn Ingram, 
Brandon Barnes, Will Mackey, Leah Blevins, Brandi Clough, Mark Johnson, Vanessa Roberts,  
Susan Womack, Morgan Ingram 

 
Board Voted and Approved closing current PO Box and opening a new one. 
 
Move balance of Apparel account to General to cover amount of paid apparel for 10 year 
anniversary shirts. Motion was made by Glenn Ingram, 2nd by Brandi Clough. Board Approved.  
 
COC check presentation will be Friday, March 18, 2022 at B40. Donation of $12,500.00 will be 
donated to United Way of Alabama.  
 
 
Divisions: 
Website: Nothing to Report 
 
Social: Working on 10 year celebration social. Pending for June @ Falls.   
 
Grand Prix: Nothing to Report 
 
Miles: 91 total participating in the miles clubs. Candice Cranford won March’s drawing. Must 
turn in your miles by the 3rd of each month to be eligible for drawing. Miles due by the 7th.  
 
Membership: Memberships are down by 70 from last year. All board members agreed to 
encourage memberships at group runs and on Facebook Groups.    
 
Rookies: Nothing to Report 
 
Apparel: Hats are in and will be sold at Spring Trail on May 7th.  
  
Trails: Spring Trail Race will be held on May 7th. Registration is open. Clean up at Falls will be 
3/19/22 at 9:00 am. Meet at changing station. Bike Time Trail will be held at Falls at 1:00 pm on 
3/20/22.  
 
Equipment: Nothing to Report 
 
Women’s Division: Weekly group runs are being held on Monday’s. Check GRC Women’s FB 
Page for details.   
 



Youth Division: Kick off Party for Kids Run This Town is May 31st at pm. This will be sponsored 
and held at Gadsden Outfitters. Leslie and Michael are working on flyers to give out at the local 
schools.  
 
Next Meeting April 20, 2022 5:30 pm Gadsden’s Downtown Civic Center 
 


